
Reaching out this Holiday Season 

to help others
Intelligencer Printing Company is participating in the 
5th Annual Warm Coats and Warm Hearts Coat Drive 
presented by Burlington Coat Factory and One Warm Coat 
for a special November offer.

For every print order you place with Intelligencer during 
the month of November, we will donate one new child’s winter 
coat to the Warm Coats and Warm Hearts Coat Drive.

That’s right with every print purchase you will also be donating 
a winter coat for a child in need. Coats will be distributed by 
One Warm Coat to a local charity in the Intelligencer’s local community.

Thank you in advance for helping us help others in need. 

For more information about the Warm Coats and Warm Hearts Coat Drive 
go to www.BurlingtonCoatFactory.com


